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onderwerp Questions on International strategic partnerships.

Dear Executive Board,

The University Council received the document ‘The future of international strategic
partnerships 2019-2021 at the UT". This document raised the following questions.

e How can we confirm and ensure that the selected ISP partners are the best for
our university?
e How did the Executive Board come to this conclusion?

The answers are somewhat within the document already, but they are not always
measurable. The University Council would like to hear your answers to the questions
above during the upcoming consultation meeting on 11 December 2019.




